From:

To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Aquind on London Road, Widley
Date: 03 December 2021 15:42:58

Dear sir or madam,
I wish to object to the above installation which will pass directly in front of my property.

Not only will this disrupt access to my property, but is bound to add to the horrendous rush hour congestion on
London Road.

I would also like to say that if the French are becoming (more) confrontational over power supplies to Jersey
and the fishing dispute in general, why would we be stupid enough to put ourselves at their mercy for future
mainland power supply?

Please do not let us find ourselves in the near future, begging for French power.

I would like the project scrapped.

Regards
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